A Cookery Demonstration by JaneJudy

On 12th September JaneJudy will be giving a Cookery Demonstration at St. Georges Church Hall in aid of the charities supported by the Rotary Club of Bromley. Further details are on the notice board in the foyer. Please note that non-alcoholic drinks will be provided and tickets are available through Major Melvyn Ackroyd.

Request through Corps Website for Accommodation

'My name is Philippa Martin and I am a 21 year old Textile Design student from Durham - currently at Loughborough University and soldiering at Consett & Leicester South Corps.

As part of my course I am undertaking a placement year which will be located in Central London. I was wondering if I could put an advertisement in your weekly corps bulletin for accommodation to rent. This could either be self-catering or in a family home.

I will be needing accommodation from 24th October 2015 - 30th July 2016. I will be working every weekday 9am - 5pm and occasional weekends. To discuss further please email or phone [details in paper copy] . Thank you.'

Admin Assistants Required

SISTAD (School for In-Service Training and Development) at William Booth College require short-term emergency cover for 2 Admin Assistants at grade C, £10.34 per hour, up to 35 hours per week, for between 4 & 8 weeks. If you would like further details please see Gill.

Market Stall in the High Street.

Last year we had a market stall in the High Street as part of **The Big Collection** initiative. We are aiming to repeat this venture and so are now preparing for Saturday 19th September. The stall will be selling items for The Big Collection but also promoting the ministry of The Salvation Army. Further details to follow.

Saturday 19th September is also the **Big Collection Standing Day** in the town centre - if you wish to help collect please let Ian Payne know: Thank You.



Bromley Temple Corps

Corps Officers

Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen

Associate Officer

Major Gill Johnson



Corps Website: www.bromleytemple.org

Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/BromleyTemple and on Twitter @BromleySA

Bank Holiday Weekend

30th August 2015

Well, here we are at the end of August and for many of us holidays are over for the time being!

We are pleased to welcome back our Corps Officers, Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen, and they will be leading our worship this morning. Bearing in mind that the new school year is about to start, we will particularly be thinking of all those who face new beginnings at this time.

There will be no meeting in the Hall this evening but please note the invitation below:

Open House at the Quarters

Graham & Kirsten would like to invite you to their home today between 4:30 and 6:30pm for tea/coffee, cake and fellowship. There will be a short time of devotion at 6:15pm.

Youth Fellowship will restart in September

Our Mission is
TO KNOW JESUS AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN

by Evangelism, Ministry, Discipleship, Worship and Fellowship

This Week:

Monday Bank Holiday

Tuesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

1:30pm Home League – 'Employment Plus' Major John McCombe

Wednesday The Light - CLOSED

No Parent and Toddler Group (restarts 9th September)

10:00am Bible Study – Colonel Steve Pallant

7:30 pm Bromley Bookworms will meet at 3 Oakbrook, 8 Court

Downs Road, Beckenham.

Thursday The Light open 10am – 2pm

No Parent & Toddler Group (restarts 10th September)

No Christian Community Choir (restarts 10th September)

1:30pm 50+ Fellowship – 'All Roads must lead Somewhere'

Major Gwen Cox

Friday

10:00am Reflections Dementia Café Church

6:30pm Kid's Alive!

Next Sunday: 6th September

Our meetings at 9:55am and 6:00pm will be led by our Corps Officers – Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen.

4pm Meeting of Team Leaders re The Big Collection (Community Hall)

Flowers

We say thank you for the flowers on the Altar Table today.

Technical Support

This Week – am Alex Pringle

Next week – am Freda Larsson pm David Lanceley

Refreshments

This week's hosts are Paul & Maureen Gettens Next week's host is Michael Reid

Offering – Sunday 23rd August 2015

Cartridges £1,140.20 Collections £157.55 Thank you for supporting the Lord's work in this way.

Corps Family

Many congratulations to **Colonel David Guy** who celebrates his 85^{th} birthday tomorrow – 31^{st} August.

Please remember **Winnie & Ralph Turner** in your prayers this week as Ralph undergoes surgery on Thursday 3rd September.

The Sebbages Go Half-Marathon for The Big Collection

On Sunday 13 September, Keith & Jan will be off to Bristol for the half marathon along with their daughter, Dawn, and future son-in-law, Nick, to raise funds for the Big Collection. Visit the corps website or Corps Facebook page for further details and how to sponsor them. Thank you for your encouragement and support

200 mile Sponsored Cycle Ride

Mark Norwood, many of you know, is an avid cycling commuter; however he has been persuaded by his much younger and fitter brother-in-laws to take part in a 200 mile cycle ride to Arnhem in Holland with the Metropolitan Police in mid-September 2015. Apart from the personal challenge, this is also an opportunity to raise money for the very important UK Charity Marie Curie. Marie Curie provide fantastic palliative care to terminally ill patients and hospice care. Please support Mark and Marie Curie, by sponsoring through: www.justqiving.com/arnhem2015

Can you help?

As we move into September we are in urgent need of additional volunteer help in The Light Café. We are always looking for people who would be willing to cover sickness and holidays as they arise, but at present our particular need is for two people who would be willing to commit to helping regularly on Wednesdays. If you would like to get involved with this outreach into the community, please see Gill Johnson for further details. Thank you.

Monthly Prayer Slot

'May the love of Jesus fill me, As the waters fill the sea, Him exalting, self abasing, This is victory'

Kate Barclay Wilkinson (1859-1928)